
From: Karen Underwood
To: COB
Subject: BOS meeting, 6/23/20 - Item K at 1:30 pm
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:02:27 PM

Hello Supervisors,
I attempted to call in today during public comments on the agenda item and was not able to speak
live on the phone. Karen Underwood here from the Humboldt Tails Council throwing our support
behind this land acquisition. We too, want to thank Public Works, Deputy Director Seemann, and the
Board of Supervisors for making this addition possible. We look forward to partnering with you with
our VTS program. Generations beyond our current one will benefit from this addition. THANK YOU!
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